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Democracy." He compared the program 
of education here with the static education 
of Germany and Italy, 

Moss A. Plunkett, of Roanoke, chairman 
of the legislative committee of the Associ- 
ation, and T. D. Martin, director of mem- 
bership of the National Education Associ- 
ation, also addressed the meeting. 

ALUMNAE NOTES 

MEETINGS 
Because so many meetings of the Vir- 

ginia Education Association are being 
held at the John Marshall Hotel, it has 
seemed best to hold the Harrisonburg 
Alumna; Luncheon there on Thursday noon, 
November 25. The Richmond chapter will 
have a room in the hotel for the use of the 
alumna; attending the convention. 

The Culpeper Alumnae celebrated the sec- 
ond birthday of their chapter November 12. 
Mary McNiel, '30, is now treasurer of the 
chapter. Among the guests attending the 
birthday dinner were President and Mrs. 
S. P. Duke and Rachel Weems, '17. 

PERSONALS 
Jacqueline Baker, '33, of Columbia, Vir- 

ginia, entered the Frances Payne Bolton 
School of Nursing of Western Reserve 
University, Cleveland, Ohio, this fall. 

Jacqueline taught in the Arlington county 
high school after her graduation from Har- 
risonburg. • 

The Bolton School of Nursing is one of 
the two institutions in the world that re- 
quires all of its students to earn degrees 
from recognized colleges before entering. 
The first class of Masters of Nursing was 
graduated in June, 1937. 

Martha Warren, '32, who has taught for 
a number of years near Lynchburg, is 
teaching physical education and elementary 
work in the Danville city school system. 

Nora Hossley, '27, is taking a business 
course at the Strayer Business College, 
Washington, D. C. Nora has been teaching 

in the Alexandria City school system for 
quite a few years. 

Rachel Brothers Eure, '31, president of 
the Richmond Alumnae chapter, underwent 
an operation a few weeks ago. 

MARRIAGES 
Lelia V. Rucker, '35, of Upperville, and 

Harry W. Porter of Louisa were married 
on October 16 at the Upperville Baptist 
Church. The bridesmaids included Lenore 
Thomas, '30, Olivita Thomas, '30, and 
Eleanor Studebaker, '35. 

Since her graduation from Harrisonburg 
Mrs. Porter has taught in the Arlington 
county schools. Mr. Porter was graduated 
from the Virginia Military Institute and 
the University of Virginia. 

Ruth Miller, '33, of Luray, was married 
to Joseph K. Campbell, also of Luray, at 
the Mt. Carmel Baptist Church on Sep- 
tember 25. Her twin sister, Ruby Miller, 
'33, was her maid of honor. 

For some years Mrs. Campbell has been 
teaching in the Luray public schools. Mr. 
and Mrs. Campbell are making their home 
in Luray. 

On October 25, at the home of her par- 
ents in Blackstone, Daisy Nash, '31, be- 
came the bride of James Page Pond. Since 
her graduation Mrs. Pond has taught in the 
Victoria High School. 

Mr. and Mrs. Pond are now living in 
Princeton, West Virginia. 

Elizabeth Jones, '31, of Spring Grove, 
and Zelna N. Cockes of Elberson were 
married on September 25 in the Christian 
Church in Richmond, Va. Mr. and Mrs. 
Cockes are making their home in Norfolk. 

OUR CONTRIBUTORS 
WILLIAM M. McGILL is Assistant State Geolo- 

gist, with headquarters at the University of 
Virginia. 

LUCIA AMES MEAD, now deceased, was for 
many years a lecturer on world peace. The late 
Jane Addams thought no one in America was 
more thoroughly informed on the various as- 
pects of international arbitration. 


